
 

 

 
 
 
 

17th May, 2024 
Re: D/T Enrichment Day 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am delighted to inform everyone that we have managed to secure a booking at 
Legoland, Windsor, for our whole-school enrichment day this term.  
 
On Thursday the 27th of June, 2024, we will be leaving school at 09.00 and a coach 
will take us to Legoland. All children will need to be at school at 08.30 to allow for 
the necessary preparations. We will be returning to school at approximately 17.15. 
This will be traffic dependant and messages will be sent via Parent Mail if there are 
any delays.  
 
The total cost for this trip is £26 per child. This includes coach travel, entry to 
Legoland and insurance. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, please contact 
the office for more details about costing. Payments can made via Parentmail, or by 
cash in a named envelope. All payments need to be received by Wednesday 12th of 
June.  
 
All children will need to bring packed lunch and water bottle in a rucksack that they 
can carry around the park with them all day.  
 
School uniform needs to be worn with trainers.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to take part in an educational 
enrichment day, which they will all get so much from.  
 
Please sign the consent form below and return to the school office by Wednesday 
12th of June.  
 
             
 
I give permission for my child/ren       to attend 
the D/T Enrichment Trip to Legoland on Thursday 27th of June.  
 
Cash enclosed             Parent Mail payment  
 
Signed:      
 

Gaddesden Row JMI School 
 

Headteacher: Mr D Merriman 
Deputy Headteacher: Miss H Smith 

www.gaddesdenrow.herts.sch.uk 
 

Gaddesden Row, Hemel Hempstead, Hertfordshire, HP2 6HG 
 01582 840376  head@gaddesdenrow.herts.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 


